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I am strongly opposed to any more useless legislation that hurts responsible people's 

ability to buy and own a gun.  The "bad guys" will ALWAYS be able to get and use 

any weapon of choice to commit more crimes.  I've watched it happen for the last 40 

years being involved in both police work and working for Multnomah County 

Corrections., 


